
The Houghton Regis Primary Choir 
 

The Houghton Regis Primary Choir is made-up of pupils across the school, from Year s 

1–6. We meet after school every Wednesday to practise and perform songs, covering 

all eras and genres. After the success of our Christmas performance, we are currently 

rehearsing for an upcoming event being held at the Wembley SSE Arena in March, 

called Voice in a Million. We will jo in around 5,000 other schoolchildren across the 

country and unite in song, for a performance which I’m sure we’ll never forget. The 

choir is led by Miss White and Miss Brett and new members are always welcome. 

 


